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December Birthdays
Alaia W. - December 4
Ethan M. - December 5

Christopher C. - December 8
Lola S. - December 10

Carson K. - December 12
Wesley H. - December 13
Antonio T. - December 19
Nolan D. - December 19

Colt P. - December 29
Emily O. - December 31

Saginaw

December Holidays
Hanukkah - December 18-26

Christmas - December 25
Kwanzaa - December 26-January 1

New Year's Eve - December 31
Write to a Friend Month

Stress Free Family Holiday Month

Staff Birthdays
Ms. Jacquelyn - December 7

Ms. Tonya - December 12
Ms. Josephine - December 18

Staff Anniversaries
Ms. Danita - 13 Years - December 19

Parents Night Out
	 All children are invited to our 
Parents Night Out on December 
16, from 6:00 to 10:00 p.m., whether 
enrolled in Endless Discoveries 
or not. That means your child can 
invite a friend!
	 Kids can show up in their most 
comfortable pajamas and take a 
ride aboard the Polar Express, a 
spectacular movie based on an 
award-winning book. With pizza 
and mandarin oranges to snack 
on, the evening will be memorable 
for the kids and an opportunity 
for parents to get some Christmas 
shopping done.
	 Payment is required prior to the 
event. $25 for the first child and 
$15 for each additional child in the 
same family. 

	 Our Pre-K 1 Classroom chose 
what Christmas means to them:
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Cookies
Happy
Reindeer
Icy
Santa
Toys
Movies
Angels
Snow

Class Christmas parties & book exchanges
will be on Friday, December 16, at 2:45.
Sign-up sheets will be on each classroom 
door. Children participating in the book
exchange need to bring a new wrapped 
book by December 14.

We will also have attendance sheets for 
each classroom to let us know what your 
holiday plans are.

Holiday Schedule
December 23 - Closing at Noon
December 26 - Closed All Day

January 2 - Closed All Day 

Twelve Days of Twelve Days of 
ChristmasChristmas

	 We're going to have a lot of fun 
dressing up for the Twelve Days of 
Christmas! Look for our calendar 
of events.

	 BBring in a new unwrapped toy for 
our toy drive from December 12 to 16, and 

help us make Christmas brighter for the 
children in Cook Children's Medical 

Center.


